
October 8, 1936. 

Mar Frederic S, Sehouman, 
6th Floor, Water Board Bldg,, 

Detroit, Michigan. 

Dear Sirt 

We want to thank you very much indeed for the 
movies showed at our club meeting last Tuesday nicht 
by bir, Harrison Seach, They were very interesting, 

Thanking you again, I am 

Very sincerely, . 

‘Seeretary, 
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